Dear [Participant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for joining us at the recent Community Health
Workshop on [Date]. Your participation was invaluable, and we appreciate your commitment to
improving our community's health.

To ensure we continue to deliver meaningful workshops, we would like to invite you to

participate in a follow-up survey. Your feedback will help us understand what worked well and
what we can improve for future sessions.

Survey Details
Please click on the link below to access the survey:

Complete the Follow-Up Survey

The survey should take approximately [X minutes] to complete, and your responses will be kept
confidential.

Thank you once again for your valuable input and for being a part of our community health
initiative. We look forward to hearing your thoughts!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]
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